

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Robert Morrill <morrill@vt.edu> Reply-To: Robert Morrill <morrill@vt.edu> To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Mon, Oct 7, 2013 at 3:59 PM

Oct 7, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

People are in need and we should help. Responsible citizens form communities to act for each others well being.

Sincerely,

Robert Morrill

23169